
 

 

 “Seeds for the Future” Program Romania, 2019  

We expand our GSC intern team with 20 more opening! 

 

Huawei Romania is inviting you to attend our Internship 2019 program. We are welcoming 

Telecommunications/Electronics/Electrical/Computer Science students as we offer the 

foundation in your career in Telecom Technologies.  

Program Details – Global Overview  
"Seeds for the Future" is Huawei's flagship CSR program designed to develop local ICT 

talent and enhance the transfer of knowledge. Currently, the expenditure on this initiative 

is the highest across the company, and the investments will continue over the long term. 

The program has been implemented in over 30 countries around the world, more than 

10,000 students taking part in it. 

Why is important to choose Internship? Why Huawei?  
It’s your first step in your professional career in this complex telecom area, as the books 

and labs doesn’t offer you the practical experience needed. 

At Huawei, you learn on "Live Network". "Learning by Doing" is the methodology.  

 

In addition you will:  

 Make your technical & analytical skills much better; 

 Socialize with telecom experts and make useful contacts in this industry;  

 You will get a recruitment chance based on the job openings in our Company. Also, 

you will receive a letter of recommendation after the successful completion of the 

program, based on your performance.      

 

We are very interested in your knowledge of: 

 

 Advanced English, Spanish/ Italian/ French; 

 

Our program will last 2-6 months with part-time schedule and flexibility to accommodate 

your University classes (during June – September).   

 

For the last 5 years, the most proactive and dedicated 10 interns attended a 2 weeks training 

session in China, as part of our international internship program.  

It can be your turn this year!   

Required documents: 

 CV 

Apply by sending your resume in English at roxana.neacsu@huawei.com until  

15th of May.  

 

PS: May the force be with you!   
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